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The meeting was called to order by Dean John Keller. 

1. Minutes from the October 10, 2019, meeting were approved. 
2. Dean Keller introduced the Graduate College Strategic Plan steering committee co-chairs, 

Professor David Cwiertny and Senior Assistant Vice President Ann Ricketts, to the 
representatives of Graduate Council.  Graduate College personnel, including the dean, were 
dismissed.  A closed and confidential session between the Council and the co-chairs ensued.   


